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                                                                                                                Friday 15th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Local visit – Endcliffe Park 
 
As part of our ‘How should we power our World?’ project, we are planning a visit to Endcliffe Park to study 
the local environment.  
 
The visit will take place on Thursday, 28th September; we shall be leaving after morning registration and 
will return to school in time for lunch. If extreme weather is forecast the trip will be cancelled and we shall 
stay in school.  
 
You do not need to complete a permission slip for this trip as it is covered by the consent form that 
you previously signed for local visits.   
 
We do need three parent volunteers to help with this visit. If you are able to help, please complete 
the slip below and return to school. Your help will be much appreciated. 
 
The children will need to dress appropriately for the weather (comfortable shoes for walking, raincoat, sun 
hats etc.)  
 
They will need a drink with them as well as a snack for break time. They will also need any medication they 
require for the day, clearly labelled please.  
 
Please ensure that the school office has your latest details and all medical information is up to date.  
 
The emergency contact for the visit will be members of staff in the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 6 Team 
 
 
 

 
Local visit – Endcliffe Park 

 
I am able to help on the visit to Endcliffe Park on Thursday, 28 th September. 
 
Name:…………………………………………………………….. 
 
Child’s name:……………………………………………………. 
 
Child’s Class:…………………………………………………….. 

 


